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Omaha PublicPower District

444 South 16th Street Mall
Omaha NE68102 2247

April 17,1996
LIC-96-0056

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1-137
Washington, D.C. 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from OPPD (T. L. Patterson) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated October 27, 1995 (LIC-95-0208)

Subject: Transmittal of Fort Calhoun Station Core Operating Limit Report
(COLR) - Revision 9

In accordance with Fort Calhoun Station (FCS) Technical Specification 5.9.5, the
Omaha Public Power District (0 PPD) is transmitting the attached revision to the
FCS COLR. Reference 2 provided Revision 9 of the COLR which added text and a
figure associated with Axial Power Distribution. Figure 8, " Axial Power
Distribution LSSS for 4 Pump Operation," was subsequently revised to correct a
typographical error in the top of the drawing. This error was corrected as a
documentable error change and no revisions were made to the remainder of the
procedure. Therefore, OPPD is resubmitting Revision 9 to the COLR with the
corrected drawing.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

k5 ,

.T. L. Patterson
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations pgnnn, c
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c: Winston & Strawn (w/o attachment)
L. J. Callan, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
W. C. Walker, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
L. R. Wharton, NRC Project Manager
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